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Minutes of S.A.L. Squadron 314 meeting on May 12, 2022
9 members including 2 officers were present

Vice-Commander Steve Garay called the meeting to order at 7:40 with standard opening ceremonies.

No minutes from the previous meeting were available.

The previous month’s financial report was given and approved. The Squadron raised $50 from the Kentucky Derby contest.
The membership report was not available.

Old Business 

Joe Coult reminded the attendees that installation would take place at the Post’s regular meeting on Thursday, May 26 at 7:30. Appropriate dress is required for those being installed.

New Business

Kevin Eldridge proposed that the SAL purchase new shirts for this year’s Labor Day Pig Roast. It was decided to use tie-dye shirts. 72 shirts will be ordered with the emphasis on large sizes with some 2X and 3X included. 

It was bought up on the floor to have a Memorial Day picnic with a quoit tournament on Saturday, May 28. A proposal was made seconded and approved to create a committee to plan and implement the picnic. The Auxiliary will assist.
Joe Coult reminded the attendee’s that the Memorial Day flag placement would take place at Ewing Church Cemetery on Saturday, May 21 at 9:00 am.

Good of the Squadron

None
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The meeting was closed at 8:05pm with standard closing ceremonies.

Respectfully Submitted
For God and Country

Joe Coult, Finance Officer for Ted Feehrer, Adjutant
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